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MINUTES


The Mississippi Library Commission Board of Commissioners attended the Public Library Director’s Symposium held on Thursday, February 23, 2017, and observed the presentation: MLC Budget in Context-State Agency Accounting. As a quorum was present the presentation part of the agenda was a special called meeting. The Commissioners did not participate in the discussion and no action was taken.
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